
 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Thursday 17th December - Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day & Last day of Term (normal finish 

time)  

Friday 18th December - INSET day  

Tuesday 5th January - Children return to School  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

We made it! This has been a pretty tough term, well done to everybody for getting through it. As we 

enter our final week, School feels very different to our usual fun filled Santa visits, carol concerts, 

performances & parties. Despite this, we have a few things to look forward to: 

• The House winner’s prize arts & crafts day  

• The Christmas lunch & jumper day (Bring in £1) 

• A message from Santa 

• School Assembly (rewards & celebrations)  

 

On Wednesday, pupils will take home all their belongings including homework & reading. There will 

be no PE on the last day. We finish on Thursday 17th December at the normal end of day times starting 

from 3pm onwards. There will be no after school clubs on Thursday. Please pick your children up on 

time.  

 

Messages are a nice gift to receive such as the message we received today from one of the Parents 

telling us what a wonderful job he thinks we are doing as a School regarding the whole corona 

situation. He says we are handling things brilliantly with the things we have put in place & keeping 

parents fully informed. Messages like this really do impact us in a positive way!  

 

Moreover, instead of presents & cards this year, please donate to SHOC (details below) we will have 

collection buckets outside. 

 

Finally, we would like to thank you all for your support this term. Honestly, it has been exhausting & 

draining for everyone but I have to say the Children have been & continue to be a real positive energy 

around the School. The resilience they have shown is commendable. Even today, they have been so 

upbeat & happy to get stuck in. How lucky we are to have such delightful Children.  

 

For many, Christmas will be very different this year & New Year’s may arrive quietly, but hopefully 

grow into a year full of joy & togetherness.  

 

I hope you have a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year. Here's hoping 2021 is a better year for 

all of us!  

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 

Regards & best wishes, 

Navroop Mehat  



 

 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Reading Books  
We have noticed that a lot of the School reading books are still missing since the summer. Please 
could you have a look at home for any books that you may not have returned and bring them 
back. We would also appreciate any reading books (that are in good condition) that you would 
like to donate to the school.  
 
Just Giving - Slough Homeless Our Concern (SHOC)  
This year instead of buying presents and sweets for Teachers and children, we would appreciate 
you donating to 'Slough Homeless Our Concern' (SHOC) instead. We will have donation buckets 
outside so please donate generously!  
 
Now more than ever, the number of families requiring food this 
year has risen given the current situation with Covid-19. Let’s do 
our bit by donating as much or as little as we can. The smallest 
amount can make the biggest difference!  
 
For more information about that charity, click here. To donate to 
our Just-Giving Page please click this link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wexhamhelpsshoc  
We would appreciate any help and support with this great cause.  
 
Parking on Knolton Way  
It has come to our attention from residents on Knolton Way that Parents are ruining pavement 
grass by parking on the pavement and obstructing on-coming pedestrians. Residents are also 
complaining about Parents obstructing Driveways and parking in dangerous ways thus putting 
children at risk! This is a reminder to please be mindful of the residents and to be respectful to 
their properties.  
 
Messaging on Teams  
A reminder that Parents MUST NOT message Teachers on TEAM's...especially on weekends! If 
there is an urgent issue you must call or email mail@wexhamprimary.com in the first instance. 
The weekend is a time for everyone to relax including Teachers and it is not fair to message staff 
when they are not working. Please bare this in mind for future references.  
 
Tapestry  
Calling all sewing/knitting experts...we need YOUR help in completing some weaving for a 
Tapestry project. If you feel like you have some free time to help or maybe it’s just something that 
you enjoy, please email us on mail@wexhamprimary.com so we can arrange to send you the 
supplies.  
 

https://sloughhomeless.org.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wexhamhelpsshoc
mailto:mail@wexhamprimary.com
mailto:mail@wexhamprimary.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
Sport4Kids Party with OLAF 
Sports4Kids are bringing the Christmas Fun during these unprecedented times! Check out the 
below flyer for more information about the events/clubs/activities they will be holding during the 
Christmas Period.  
  
S4K Home Club at Wexham Court 
Sport4Kids are delighted to confirm that the S4K Home Club will be starting at Wexham Court 
Primary School from Tuesday 5th January 2021. Parents/Guardians will be able to let S4K coaches 
know each day whether they would like their son/daughter to receive a healthy and nutritious 
Snack served by the S4K team. Each day, rice cakes, and toast (white bread) with spread (jam or 
marmite) will be available as part of the S4K Home Club. There is no additional cost for this extra 
service. 
 
The club runs between 3.10pm and 4.30pm, aimed at children from all year groups. They cover a 
variety of sports, including Football, Tennis, Cricket, Rugby, Basketball and even Futsal (Brazilian 
football), as well as energetic active games! Play with friends, learn new games & sports, and end 
the day in a fun and active way! Join S4K for Manic Monday, Zippy Tuesday, Whizzing Wednesday, 
Work-it Thursday & Frantic Friday!  
 
Start Date: Tuesday 5th January 2021                                                       
Times: 3.10pm – 4.30pm 
Year Groups: All Year Groups 
What Does My Child Need? Trainers & water bottle 
Price: £5.50 per child per session (Book the Full Term & receive 15% off ) 
Payment Methods:  Online or via phone on 0300 303 3866  
To book your place click here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sport4kids.biz/book-a-club/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!   


